
 

 

 

24 May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Grandparents 

Early Year’s Sharing week! W/c 24th June 2024 

During the week of the 24th June, we would love you to come in and share your skills, whatever they may 
be, with our Early Year’s children. 

In the past, we have had parents doing keep fit, playing instruments, singing, making jewellery, reading 
stories, creating art, sewing, bathing babies, using tools, putting plaster casts on arms, and much, much 
more. We have even had a visit from a guide dog. Parents and grandparents have also come to talk about 
their occupations with the children. If you are a firefighter, dentist, doctor, nurse, artist, designer, police 
officer, army personnel, sports person, engineer, florist, craft person, child minder etc, we would love to 
hear from you. 

Please consider sharing your talents and experiences with us for just half an hour. The children love you 
being here and learn so much from you sharing. You could share with a small group or a bigger group (it’s 
up to you). Other parents will be in the unit so don’t be shy. 

A timetable with available slots will be available with staff or contact via Tapestry and everyone is 
welcome! 

Yours excitedly! 

Early Years Team 

 


